
Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 3:42 PM 
To: principal@yaraschool.net 
Cc: shehanask@yaraschool.net 
Subject: Thank you 
 
 
 
Good evening Mam !                                                                                   
I am Jan leandra’s ( 188796) mother I would like to thank you so much for your kind 
help and support you provided to my daughter as well as good learning method . My 
daughter Jan enjoying her on line classes . I am here to express my sincere gratitude 
to Mrs.Tayyaba khan 1 i & j ,  for all the extra efforts that she makes my Jan to help 
her grow, and the challenges she encourage her to face , to help her become who 
she is , she is not only her teacher she is her friend , authority and guide . We will 
always be grateful to her for her support and kindness. Her way of teaching and 
giving importance to all the children excellent , she has more patience towards kids  
and to the parents . We live far from Batha , still we have chosen Yara international 
school because of its excellence. I humbly request Mrs.Tayyaba khan will be Jan’s 
class teacher during this academic year , please .kindly consider mam , and once 
again thank you for your help and support during this pandemic time . Situations will 
Be changed soon , and praying for the school to reopen again. Thank you so much ..                           
 
Yours sincerely                                                     
Anbarasi Nallathambi  
 


